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Week of September 13th, 2010
THANK YOU to students and staff for their patience as we work through the timetable changes and new registrations.  New Registrations are continuing through this week.  Students who wish to request an appointment with their counsellor will be able to do so beginning on Monday morning.  Timetable request forms will be available at that time.  Changes will only be made as a result of summer school results, errors or conflicts.  

  

NIGHT SCHOOL REGISTRATION 
Registration begins Monday, September 13th
Students who wish to register for a night school course must see their counsellor for the application form.  
Night School registration forms must be completed and signed before 3:30 on Tuesday, September 21 to ensure time for delivery to the Continuing Education office.











